
 

P.S. duPont Middle School 

Student Registration Information 

If your child is coming from a non-Brandywine school, you 

will need to register him/her.  Please see the back side of 

the page for what is needed when you come to register 

your child.  We can’t assign your child classes until the 

proper paperwork is completed at P.S. duPont Middle 

School. 

 

We are offering the following special times to bring your 

registration paperwork in and have your child take the short 

math placement test.   

  June 8, 2018 between 12:00-2:00 pm 

  June 11, 2018 between 5:00-6:00 pm 

 

If you are unable to make these dates, please schedule a 

time to come to our main office for registration.  Please call 

302-762-7146 or email Louise.Sparrow@bsd.k12.de.us.  If you 

need to schedule a math placement test, please email Mrs. 

Mills at Jill.Mills@bsd.k12.de.us. 

      Thank you, 

      Sabrina Fitzhugh 

      Gifted Team Leader  

mailto:Louise.Sparrow@bsd.k12.de.us
mailto:Jill.Mills@bsd.k12.de.us


 

 

 


